Dear Colleague,

I would like to draw your attention to the newly formed International Society for Archaeological Prospection (ISAP). It was founded in September 2003 during the 5th International Conference on Archaeological Prospection in Cracow, Poland. The aim of this organisation is 

“to advance the education of the public in archaeology (including the man-made landscape and the built-environment) through the promotion of high standards of research, application and communication in the field of archaeological prospection and related studies. The Society's scope shall be international, both in activities and membership.”

In addition to these general aims there are several very good reasons for joining as a member. Through your membership you will

· support the advancement of archaeological prospection,

· be eligible to a greatly reduced subscription rate for the journal Archaeological Prospection: only £75 per year instead of £330 - a reduction of 77% (print copy only),

· have access to a regular newsletter,

· participate in an email discussion forum and

· receive up-to-date information about conferences and events.

The membership fee for 2004 is just £7 (British Pound Sterling) and to make the process as simple as possible there is a web form to submit your details. Just go to www.archprospection.org and follow the link in the section entitled Membership Benefits. Your membership will take effect when the Society receives the full amount of your fee.

I hope you will be able to join this new Society in support of our discipline.

Yours sincerely,

